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OPPORTUNITIES OF THE WEEK 
  
SUNDAY-140

th
 Anniversary of Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church. All church  

                activities are cancelled for tonight due to our all day celebration. 
 
MONDAY/TUESDAY-The KBC Annual Meeting for 2014 will be at Living Hope  
                                    Baptist Church in Bowling Green, KY. Please pray for  
                                    these meetings and that God’s Will be done.                       
WEDNESDAY-Prayer Meeting, Youth, RA’s, GA’s and Mission Friends at 7 P.M. 
 
FRIDAY-The Sixth Annual Operation Christmas Child Shoe Box Packing Party  
               will be at 6:00 P.M. We need your help in packing and wrapping the shoe  
               boxes. If you could bring something to drink or a goodie to snack on it  
               would be greatly appreciated by everyone. So, we hope you make plans  
               to come and enjoy the wonderful Christian fellowship as we pack  
               these shoe box gifts of love and hope.        
    

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES 
 

 There will be a Veterans Day Program at the Lebanon National Cemetery  

this afternoon at 2:00 P.M. Our country has the freedom it has today, because  

of the veterans who have served our country. Freedom isn’t free! It takes a  

sacrifice to win our freedom and keep us free. 
  

 We are taking up a Thanksgiving Offering this month that will go to the  

Sunrise Children’s Services. If, you would like to give to this mission  

offering; you will find a envelope in your box of offering envelopes or  

there is extra envelopes in the offering plates. By giving to the Children’s 

Thanksgiving Offering you are helping provide them a safe and loved  

environment. Please continue to be in prayer for the Sunrise Children’s  

Services as they work to provide this care for these children in need. 
 

NURSERY/CHILDREN’S CHURCH WORKERS 
  

 Keeping the Nursery today is Stacy and Laura Livers.  Next Sunday  

November 16, 2014 Jason and Jessica Benningfield will be our nursery  

workers. 
 

 Teaching Children’s Church for today is McKenzie Hardin.   Next Sunday  

November 16, 2014 Beth Osborne  will be our Children’s Church teacher. 
 

CHURCH CONTACT TELEPHONE NUMBERS:  
Pastor: Bro. Steve Skaggs  Cell: (270) 402-1123  E-Mail: steven.skaggs@comcast.net  
Chairman of Deacons:  Larry Bright  Home: (270) 789-3254  Cell: (270) 283-1520    
CHURCH GREETERS: 
 
Today-Kelly Carney-Burnam Lanham-Mark Carney 
Next Sunday-Barbara Tindle-Curtis Tindle-Burnam Lanham 
PROGRESS  REPORT:     
S.S.- 107     

Tithes and Offerings-$3,407.00                       

 

 

 

 


